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PRESS RELEASE 
 
Tree Top Hospital reduces consultation rates for Emergency Services 
 
Tree Top Hospital has reduced consultation rates for ER commencing from 13th August 2019 coinciding with 
the Eid Al’ha celebrations to better cater to public needs.  
 
Tree Top Hospital has also recently extended its OPD consultation hours for selected specialities up to 22:30 
hrs. Emergency Services will continue to be open 24 hours every day as usual. 
 
 
For more information, please call 3351610 or email care@treetophospital.com 
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